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FROM THE DIRECTOR’S OFFICE 
The Director wishes you all a Happy Easter and a safe holiday. 
 
The Director will be away on 23-24 of April. Professor Tim 
Senden will be Acting Director during these two days. 

DIRECTOR’S COLLOQUIUM 

Length and time scales in atmospheric physics: 
How Windlab optimises wind energy economics 
Dr Nathan Steggel & Dr Keith Ayotte 
The Wind Scape Institute 
12:00noon Thursday 1 May  
Leonard Huxley Lecture Theatre 
Snacks will be served from 11:30 am in the Link building 
tea-room 

OHS BULLETIN  
OHS Courses 
Laser safety (OHSA20) 6 May 
Electrical appliance testing (OHSA11) 7 May 
Flammable liquids (OHSA13) 27 May 
Electrical safety & low voltage rescue (OHSA29) 30 May 

LECTURE OF INTREST  

Department of Quantum Science - Research 
School of Astronomy and Astrophysics 
Dark Matter 
Dr Paul Francis 
Dr Francis has kindly agreed to speak to the Australia France 
Association of Scientific and Technical Experts on Dark Matter. 
Please come along & bring any interested friends.  

Tuesday 29 April 
5:45pm Drinks & nibbles provided 
Lecture 6:00pm  
RSPE Link Seminar Room  

STAFF MOVEMENTS 

Applied Mathematics 
Martina Landsmann, AM Administrator, will be absent 22-24 
April 

Electronic Materials Engineering 
Professor Mark Ridgway will be absent form 22-24 April. 
Professor Hoe Tan will be Acting HOD in his absence. 
Julie Arnold, EME Department Administrator, will be absent 
22-24 April. 

PURPLE SHIN 2014 
The ANU Purple Shin competition, established in 1973, is due 
to kick off on 21st April and Real Fisica needs players. This 
competition gives an opportunity for ANU staff and students to 
put their soccer skills to the test against various ANU teams. 
The skill level of the competition ranges from first time players 
to current and former ACT state league players. The 
competition is a great way to meet new people from other 
areas on campus. Please contact Cormac Corr 
(cormac.corr@anu.edu.au) if you are interested.  
 
 
 


